

## **MEMORANDUM**

**DATE:** June 11, 2025

TO:

The Granby Board of Selectmen

FROM:

Mike Walsh, Town Manager

**REGARDING:** 

Plan of Conservation and Development – BOS Member/Volunteer

Please see the attached e-mail from Abby Kenyon, Director of Community Development with respect to work that the Planning and Zoning Commission (P and Z) is undertaking on the Plan of Conservation and Development (POCD).

In brief, P and Z is seeking a Board of Selectmen appointment/volunteer to participate in their POCD update meetings/workshops as necessary.

A motion is provided below in the event the board chooses to make such an appointment.

## PROPOSED MOTION:

To appoint \_\_\_\_\_\_, Board of Selectmen member to participate with the Planning and Zoning Commission as they work to update the Town's Plan of Conservation and Development.

I will be on hand to answer any questions you may have on this item. Thank you.



## Fw: POCD Committee, BOS representative

From Mark H. Fiorentino <mfiorentino@granby-ct.gov>

Date Sat 5/31/2025 8:19 AM

To Mike Walsh < mwalsh@granby-ct.gov>

Please add this to our June 16 agenda.

Mark Fiorentino First Selectman

From: Abigail Kenyon <akenyon@granby-ct.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2025 9:08 AM

To: Mark H. Fiorentino <mfiorentino@granby-ct.gov>

Subject: POCD Committee, BOS representative

Hi Mark,

I sent emails to Heather of AG Commission, Kara Conservation Commission, Mike BOF, and Marty Development Commission regarding the POCD update and looking for one representative from each group to volunteer. PZ would also like a BOS member to participate. The Committee will meet the fourth Tuesday of the month at 7 PM, with the first meeting scheduled for September 23<sup>rd</sup>. In addition to the monthly meeting, it is anticipated that there will be public workshops that may require attendance. I have asked the other groups to let me know by July who is interested in joining. That will coincide with when PZ will be reviewing the resident applications and making decisions. Can you let me know who from BOS may want to volunteer for this?

Related to that, PZ finalized the resident application on Tuesday and it has been posted on the Community Development webpage. It is on the right side under '2026 POCD Update'. And as we discussed earlier, there is an article in the June Drummer and I coordinated with Catherine so it will be posted to the website and an e-blast will go out Monday.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks! Abby